Sharon Omstead

from: Steve and Glenda Schmidt <wfordok@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2016 5:03 PM

To: Sharon Omstead; Tajchman, Emma

Cc: Larry Justice; Joanne VanCoevern; Faye Gaines; Kevin Lindahl; Jeff Trotman; Aaron Mahr
Subject: Re: WECS amendments

Attachments: (1)-Marion County SFT by Steve Schmidt 161119.kmz; (2)-160102 Marion County Plat

book SFT annotated (needs up-dating 161119).pdf; (3)-100801 Route of SFT in Marion
County, KS 2010.pdf; (5)-070806 SFTA_brochure_final.pdf; 161119 Steve Schmidt
comments draft Article 27 - WECS Overlay District - Final Draft for Adoption
110916.doc; 161119 wind energy project policy rev 2.docx

Emma and Sharon,

Please find attached my comments on the proposed Article 27 Amendments addressing WCES regulations. I
would like to have my comments formally entered into the public input on these proposed regulations. I plan on
attending the Dec 9 meeting.

[ am attaching copies of the documents I reference in my proposed Section 14.¢.3.(c). I will attach most of
them to this e-mail, and one to a following e-mail because of concern over file size.

I do need to revise the documents referenced in my proposed 14.¢.3.(c).(1) and 14.c.3.(c).(2) as I have only
recently obtained the LIDAR data and have not had opportunity to add that data to those two references.

You will note that I have structured the comments on the Santa Fe National Historic Trail to not try to tell
people what they can and cannot do. Instead the objective is to make sure that the history and heritage of the
Santa Fe Trail is thoughtfully considered in the development process and decisions.

For your information I am also attaching the Santa Fe Trail Association's policy fegarding wind farms. I would
also like that be become part of the public record.

I hope you will keep the attachments on file for reference on any projects of any type in the County that may
impact the Santa Fe National Historic Trail.

Thank you.

Steve Schmidt



